
Pre-K/ESL Board Report-December 2024 

 
Field Trip 

Our next field trip will be in February.  We will be heading to Florissant Civic Center Theater to 
see a live performance of ‘The Ugly Duckling.’ (They had to cancel the showing of ‘Rapunzel’ 
and have replaced it with this show. I have seen this in years past and I am so excited for the 
kids to experience this show. It’s absolutely amazing!!!) 

Family Engagement 

Our annual Gingerbread Night event was on Thursday, December 5th.  We had a packed 
cafeteria at Bluffview.  There were 32 families that came out in the cold to build and decorate 
Gingerbread Houses.  It was a very successful and fun evening! 

Screening 

I am still doing screening as parents call and request.  Currently, our program is full and we have 
started a waitlist.   

 

 

ESL 
The students are doing great!  Ms. Lenz and I are looking at the ELL version of IXL to see if this 
would be a good support for our students. 


